
 
 
 
February 1, 2002 
 
 
 
Rich Booms, President 
Booms Stone 
12275 Dixie  
Redford, MI 48239 
 
 
 
RE: Barton Malow Headquarters Building 
 
 
 
Dear Rich, 
 
It is with great pleasure I write this letter. It is not every day we build a corporate 
headquarters for ourselves.  Booms Stone provided a vital role in our project’s 
construction.  It is only through good planning, teamwork, and execution that this is 
possible.  My hat is off to you and your team for a job well done. 
 
We are proud of our building.  It is a reflection of both who we are and what we do. I 
want to welcome you to use Barton Malow as a reference, and our building as an 
example of the quality of work that Booms Stone performs. 
 
My thanks, again, for a job well done. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Barton Malow Company 
 
 

 
 
Doug Maibach, P. E. 
Group Vice President 


